PROSPECT CEMETERY ASSOCIATION
ANNUAL MEETING PUBLIC NOTICE

The Officers and all Persons interested in the Prospect Cemetery Association
are hereby warned to meet at the Sarah Partridge Community House in East
Middlebury on Monday, 12th of May at 7:30 P.M. for the following purpose:

1. To hear the reports of the officers.

2. To hold election of officers for the following year.

3. To vote on fees for the maintenance of the cemetery grounds.

4. To transact any other business that may come before the meeting.
Elaine Newton, Secretary




